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April 8, 2020 

This petition is through Delray Mechanical for a development project north of Jefferson 
between Post and Harrington. The alleys in that block have been vacated as part of the 
Gordie Howe International Bridge(GHIB) project and a certified copy of the resolution as 
passed by City Council on July 25, 2017 for the GHIB is in the x774 file. The petition also 
seeks some DWSD approvals for the development. 

In conclusion the petition is unnecessary for DPW-City Engineering since the alley 
vacation has occurred. 

 

Jim Knoll 

 

 

  


